COUNCIL MEETING 23" OCTOBER 2019
AMENDMENT TO THE NOTICE OF MOTION AS SET OUT IN ITEM 10 (B) OF THE COUNCIL AGENDA

In accordance with Procedural Rule 10.4.1 of Part 4 of the Council Constitution the following
amendments were received in the name of Councillors Sue Pickering (Proposer) & Wendy Treeby
(Seconder), G Hughes, G Caple, L. M. Adams, D. R. Bevan, J. Bonetto, H Boggis, S. Bradwick, J Brencher,
A Calvert, A. Crimmings, A. Davies-Jones, L De- Vet, J Elliott, S.Evans, M Fidler Jones, M. Forey, A. Fox,
E. George, M. Griffiths, J. Harries G. Holmes, G. Hopkins, G. Jones, R. Lewis, W Lewis, C. Leyshon, A.
Morgan, S. Morgans, M. A. Norris, D. Owen-Jones, S. Powell, S Rees, A. Roberts, J. Rosser, G Stacey,
M Tegg, G Thomas, R K Turner, M. Webber, D. Williams, T. Williams, C. J. Willis and R. Yeo:

The paddling pool events that were organised by voluntary groups throughout the summer proved to
be a massive hit with both children and their parents. As a consequence this Council [Add - will

continue to work with community groups] [Delete sheuld-considercommitting-funding—to-suppert
lfeprare-sesicferSvenkeradsurarnarse-thaitallsesls—car—plon, withewiaeapiiern) , [Add - to

provide a package of support ] to remain open throughout the whole of the school holiday period [Add
- that reflects the ongoing discussions which are taking place.]

This Council requests that an Officer report be presented for consideration by Cabinet on the matters
associated with this proposals. [Add - This report should reflect how the Council may support the
individual circumstances of specific facilities and the preparedness of community groups.]

The motion amended will read:

The paddling pool events that were organised by voluntary groups throughout the summer proved to
be a massive hit with both children and their parents. As a consequence this Council will continue to
work with community groups, to provide a package of support to remain open throughout the whole
of the school holiday period, that reflects the ongoing discussions which are taking place.

This Council requests that an Officer report be presented for consideration by Cabinet on the matters
associated with this proposals. This report should reflect how the Council may support the individual
circumstances of specific facilities and the preparedness of community groups.



